COMMUNITY UPDATE FOR WYCOMBE WANDERERS TRUST MEETING – 29th JULY 2021

· Disabled Supporters Association is flourishing and is regularly consulted by WWFC. Facebook Group is becoming active.
· All Quarters project being launched at Adams Park on 3rd August, 6.30pm, to develop supporter groups for Women and Girls, LGTBQIA+, and ethnic minority communities, alongside the DSA. All Trust members with an interest in these groups are invited to attend, but please register first with Paul Foley, paul.foley@wwfc.com
· Mental Health Initiative: jointly with WWSET we are applying for a grant to work to support vulnerable young males.
Anyone interested in participating in any of the above projects is invited to contact Peter Lerner at peterjlerner@gmail.com
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